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Work Summary: 

1. Part shortages no longer seem to be a burden on the department. 

2. Increase in damaged devices at the high school and Bowe school continue to be a 

problem. I continue emphasized to all building principals that teachers convey treating 

their device with respect and great care.  
3. We’ve completed gathering good device counts on all devices being included in the 

computer refresh of 2023.  

4. We have received quotes from Dell for the computer refresh of summer 2023 and are 

currently reviewing. 

5. Nutanix virtual server farm equipment has been delivered and scheduled to begin 

installation January 10th  

6. Phase II of network upgrades are still on hold as we await key network equipment to 

complete the project. However, we’ve been given word some items are shipping end of 

January.  

7. Quotes to relocate GIS cameras to Bowe school to cover many blind spots have been 

received and being reviewed.  

 

Work Order Statistics – as of 4:00 pm on 1/06/23 

Closed Work Orders: 380 

Open Work Orders: 153 

 

Professional Development: 

• IT Dept is actively looking for Google Admin training as the district looks towards 

using Chromebooks K-12 summer 23’. 

• We look to implement a Trial of Senso (Classroom Management Software) at each 

school building and pilot the software for possible purchase in 23/24 school year.   

• Two demos of network monitoring systems Pulseway and Manage Engine have been 

completed as the IT Dept looks to bring in house network monitoring alerts.  


